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June 28, 2017

CANCELLATION OF JULY 12, 2017
CCWD BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

The Calaveras County Water District (CCWD) Board of Directors has
canceled its regularly scheduled Board Meeting of July 12, 2017.

The next CCWD regular Board of Directors Meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, July 26, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. at the CCWD office in San
Andreas.

www.ccwd.org



